
City of Fort Worth, Texas

Mayor and Council Communication
DATE:  10/17/23                                                           M&C FILE NUMBER:  M&C 23-0877

LOG NAME:  2023 PAVING AND SIDEWALK CONTRACT

SUBJECT

(ALL)  Authorize Rejection of the Bid Received for 2023 Paving and Sidewalk Unit Price Contract from the Fain Group 

RECOMMENDATION:

 It is recommended that the City Council authorize the rejection of the bid received for 2023 Paving and Sidewalk Unit Price Contract from The
Fain Group (City Project No. 104759).

DISCUSSION:

This Mayor and Council Communication (M&C) is to reject the bid received for 2023 Paving and Sidewalk Unit Price Contract (City Project
No. 104759).

On August 10 and August 17, 2023, the 2023 Paving and Sidewalk Unit Price Contract was advertised in the Fort Worth Star- Telegram. On
August 31, 2023, the following bid was received.

Bidder Bid Amount

The Fain Group $2,292,192.49

The bid amount far exceeds the engineer’s estimate for bid items and city budget, therefore, staff recommends rejection of the bid.

Staff will review the bid items and specifications and make modifications in an attempt to receive better unit price costs and increase interest from
the contracting community. Staff intends to re-advertise this contract in revised version for bids in the near future.

A Form 1295 is not required because: This M&C does not request approval of a contract with a business entity.

FISCAL INFORMATION / CERTIFICATION:

The Director of Finance certifies that approval of this recommendation will have no material effect on City funds.

Submitted for City Manager's Office by:  William Johnson  5806

   

Originating Business Unit Head: Lauren Prieur  6035

   

Additional Information Contact: Monty Hall  8662

   


